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Dear Year 6 Parents,

Key Stage 2 Standard Assessment Tests

During May this year our year 6 children will take part in the DfE National Curriculum tests.
These are often referred to as SATs. The National assessment week for year 6 SATs is the

week beginning Monday 13th May.

Please see attached a parent booklet which provides more information about the Key Stage
2 (Year 6) SATs including a test timetable for the week.

After Easter, we will write to you again detailing further organisation of SATs week. If you
have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Mr

Sharman (Rivendell class teacher).

Yours sincerely

Sophie Bugg
Interim H f School



